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Dear NSW augmented Electoral Commission, 
 
I wish to register my objection to the proposed abolishment of the federal seat of North 
Sydney. Whilst I appreciate the considerable analysis undertaken by the AEC, I believe 
there has been inadequate consideration for population growth over the next few years. 
With numerous major residential developments in progress and many more planned, e.g., 
Crows Nest near the new metro rail, it is certain that the population in this seat will 
increase and justify its continuation. 
 
With this in mind, I urge you to reconsider the proposed abolishment of the federal seat of 
North Sydney. 
 
Your sincerely 
 

A. E. Burger 
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